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Thursday 15th February 2024  
 
Dear Pupils,  
 
I am delighted to introduce to you our second house competition of the year! As you know, 
as part of our new house points system, we have decided to hold at least one house 
competition each term. This term’s competition is open to everyone across the school, 
from Reception to Year 6.  
 
The competition for the spring term is going to be for you to create an Easter egg scene. For 
this, you will need to decorate a selection of hard-boiled eggs, egg shells, or polystyrene 
eggs, to create a decorative scene. (You can decorate a single egg if you would prefer).  
 
Reception, as you are already making your Easter bonnets, these can be your entry into the 
competition. 
 
You can be as creative and imaginative as you like with your scene. Please see some 
pictures below for inspiration. Your egg scene will need to be presented in a box when 
brought into school to keep it altogether and will need to fit inside a box no larger than an 
average shoe box (roughly 35cm x 25cm). Please note, it does not have to be Easter 
themed. 
 
Your final creations will need to be brought into school on the following dates: 
Years 1 and 2 – 18th March / Years 3 and 4 – 19th March / Reception and Years 5 and 6 – 20th 

March 
 
The top three in each phase will be awarded points for their house. As well as this, whoever 
comes 1st, 2nd and 3rd will also win an Easter egg! Every entry will be awarded one house 
point for participation.  
 
If you have any questions, please come and ask me. 

mailto:office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk/


 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Rhiannon Beal 
Year 5 Teacher 
 

   
 

   
 

   
 

  



 


